
 
 
 
 
 

Shipping to Singapore? Here’s an update on the invoice, payment 

solution, and container release request. 
 

Dear Customer, 

If you are shipping to Singapore, here's an update that we are excited to share with 

you. You will now enjoy faster and quicker invoice release, payment confirmation, and 

container release with the introduction of ODeX. 

To ensure a smooth transition, we're actively onboarding customers onto ODeX from 

February 13, 2024. Please be advised that starting March 8, 2024, all payments and 

import container release request will be managed through ODeX. 

You can register by visiting online.odexglobal.com 

With ODeX, you will have the following benefits: 

• Accessibility: 24/7 invoice download and manage container release 

instructions through the ODeX platform.  

• Visibility: receive timely status updates on payment confirmations and 

container release, enhancing transparency.  

• Seamless Payment Process: use the ODeX generated code as the payment 

reference in your Bank Transfer to get an immediate payment confirmation.  

• User-Friendly Interface: Benefit from a user-friendly platform for easy 

navigation and seamless tracking of invoices and arrival notices directly on 

ODeX.  

Note: The process for Original Bill of Ladings remains unchanged. Container release 

will only be done once we receive the fully endorsed Bill of Ladings in our custody. 

Get started with ODeX today! In case you should have questions or require assistance, 

please don’t hesitate to contact us at singapore@service.hlag.com 

 
  

mhtml:file://C:/Users/TANWQ/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/71CK1SZF/email%20(002).mht!https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcampaigns.hapag-lloyd.com%2FNzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGRPvNWsfW07Jsn77pxyuaLiUv3i8GNkTKFxeJYsunOWagX_zmTSfUalx77HtPUGLfb-DY55fk%3D&data=05%7C02%7Cwanqingshirley.tan%40hlag.com%7C45dd86155aeb40850bb208dc2c2f26f7%7C9ce351a1ad9b403ebf3b1a3ed3900297%7C0%7C0%7C638433828234799688%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fbtJjMzAWCiIwiUtN2ekGRvONH96CCQL03FcfWsXrPs%3D&reserved=0
mhtml:file://C:/Users/TANWQ/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/71CK1SZF/email%20(002).mht!https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcampaigns.hapag-lloyd.com%2FNzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGRPvNWsL8gR8LFOS4Xt_0ukd49hZUIUD1b3Xc89gW0d2PVHgmzvBCvHvdZT4HrLdBo9uEIVLM%3D&data=05%7C02%7Cwanqingshirley.tan%40hlag.com%7C45dd86155aeb40850bb208dc2c2f26f7%7C9ce351a1ad9b403ebf3b1a3ed3900297%7C0%7C0%7C638433828234808741%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=M4MAJcV%2BsDocFc780vIE2ZdwIWrQj7jveBs%2BRbKBeTw%3D&reserved=0

